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He was taller than me, dressed in black, scary, and I knew he was lying. A few days later, we killed him, but
it was okay because it was Vietnam and  I was fighting for The United States of America. Thirty years later,
he came back to my medical office and tried again to take me out, but this time he was fighting for The
United States Department of Justice, I was the enemy, and I was lying. Not all the scars of war are visible
and some never heal. Learning that lesson can be painful for all concerned. I hope this story helps us all
better understand that combat experiences come home with the soldier and what that can mean.

Richard M. Czop, MD writes of the events that compelled him to leave Michigan State University in 1968
during the second term of his junior year in pre-med. After volunteering for the draft, to go to Vietnam, and
to rejoin his infantry unit as a medic after sustaining a chest wound, he returned to school the day after his
discharge from the army, finished undergraduate studies, and went to medical school. He graduated as a
doctor of medicine, completed family practice residency, and has been continually certified by the American
Board of Family Medicine from 1978 to the present. He steadfastly adhered to his denial of having post-
traumatic stress disorder despite the role it may have played in two failed marriages. It took a federal case
called The United States vs. Richard Czop to prove that he was not alone in his inability to deal with PTSD.
Dr. Czop is sharing his story in the hope that society is ready to listen, and that past, present, and future
combat veterans and their families may better understand that the battle does not end, it just changes.
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From reader reviews:

Roy Brown:

The book PTSD and ME make one feel enjoy for your spare time. You need to use to make your capable far
more increase. Book can for being your best friend when you getting stress or having big problem using your
subject. If you can make reading through a book PTSD and ME for being your habit, you can get much more
advantages, like add your current capable, increase your knowledge about a few or all subjects. You could
know everything if you like open and read a book PTSD and ME. Kinds of book are several. It means that,
science publication or encyclopedia or others. So , how do you think about this e-book?

John Champlin:

In this 21st hundred years, people become competitive in each way. By being competitive at this point,
people have do something to make all of them survives, being in the middle of the particular crowded place
and notice through surrounding. One thing that occasionally many people have underestimated the item for a
while is reading. Yep, by reading a book your ability to survive increase then having chance to stand than
other is high. For yourself who want to start reading a book, we give you this PTSD and ME book as nice
and daily reading book. Why, because this book is more than just a book.

Lloyd North:

The particular book PTSD and ME will bring someone to the new experience of reading a book. The author
style to describe the idea is very unique. When you try to find new book you just read, this book very
acceptable to you. The book PTSD and ME is much recommended to you to see. You can also get the e-book
in the official web site, so you can quickly to read the book.

Kaye Reynolds:

That reserve can make you to feel relax. This kind of book PTSD and ME was multi-colored and of course
has pictures around. As we know that book PTSD and ME has many kinds or genre. Start from kids until
teens. For example Naruto or Investigator Conan you can read and believe you are the character on there. So
, not at all of book are usually make you bored, any it can make you feel happy, fun and loosen up. Try to
choose the best book in your case and try to like reading this.
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